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Trigger Warnings and Microaggressions in Higher Education

Event

9.24.15 

Scott Schneider will be a co-presenter at Tulane Law School in New Orleans, Louisiana on

September 24, 2015. He will co-present "Trigger Warnings and Microaggressions in Higher

Education" with Heather MacDonald of the Manhattan Institute.
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